
THE EAGLE'S NEST

                                 A P R I L  2 0 2 3  

Spring is here and with some nice days the last few
months some of you were able to get in some winter
golf. We appreciate those of you that came out and
played the last 3 months and things are only gonna
get better from here on out from the weather to the
course. Don't forget to sign up for our 2 Man Better
Ball tournament on April 15th.  A list of our
tournaments is located on our facebook page and we
have printouts in the clubhouse. We also have
memberships still available for those of you that didn't
get a chance to purchase one.  Call the golf shop for
more information at 217-756-5550.  Our leagues will be
starting Tuesday, April 18th and Thursday, April 20.  
 There is still time to sign up for the Thursday league
just give us a call at the golf shop. I want to say Thank
You to all the people I have already met and have
greeted me with open arms. I can't wait to see what
this year will bring and I look forward to meeting the
rest of you. See ya on the course. 
Craig
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WE hope you
can join us

for our
tournaments

Manic Monday for 2023
$20-18 holes with cart
$10-9 holes with cart



Greetings from the Grounds Department



Hello from the Grounds Department, 

 March has been a productive time for us here at Eagle Creek. We have built and

painted new tee blocks, fixed several sprinkler heads, filled all divots on tees and

fairways, repaired ball marks on greens, cut the greens, changed cups, cut down

trees, cleared brush, patched cart paths, etc. in anticipation of warmer weather. The

weather is finally starting to warm up so the soil temps will follow to allow for

growth and regrowth in some spots. We have many more plans in the future so stay

tuned. 

 We would especially like to thank Wally Frost and his crew at the Illinois

Department of Natural Resources for their help in burning and clearing many areas

on the golf course. This should not only make our course cleaner and more beautiful

but might even allow us to find "some" of our errant golf shots. Thanks Wally! 
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call the golf

shop to sign

up by 

April 12th



book your
outing with us

today!
217-756-5550
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We hope you can join us for our leagues


